
“Polite Reminder to Parents/Carers from the School Age Immunisation Service”.  
We shall be visiting school on Friday 18th November 2022 to deliver the Nasal Flu spray 
programme. Thank you to those who have completed the on-line consent form already. If 
you have not done so and would like your child protected against Flu please complete the 
consent form by Friday 11th November 2022 using the following link:  
https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/   

Choose the following from the dropdown list: School Name is: Hanbury’s Farm 
Community Primary School – 18 Nov 2022 - Flu  
Your school code is: SS124165-22   
  
If you have any concerns regarding the vaccination, have taken your child to the GP for their 
vaccination or require support completing the consent form please do not hesitate to contact 
a member of the Immunisation Service to discuss on 0300 124 0366.   
  
Thank you.  

 
Debbie Cole 
Bank Immunisation Support Officer 
School Age Immunisation Service 

 
Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 

@mpftnhs 
@mpftnhs 
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